
From: Kathleen Gauvin [mailto:kgauvin61@comcast.net]  
Sent: Monday, January 04, 2016 8:38 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Mtg on Thursday 
 
I would like to strongly urge all those concerned to know that this sort of short notice to meetings is not 
appropriate. It is impossible for people who are interested to be able to attend with three day notice. 
Please share my comments with others so that they may reconsider this concern. 
Where will the minutes of the meeting be available? When will they become available? What process is 
used for public comment? 
Lastly, when will the transcripts of the Kinder Morgan/SEC information nights held in December become 
available? 
Thank you. 
Sincerely, 
Kathie Gauvin 
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